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Christmas Concert

Our choir, led by Dr. Marina Rozenberg, held
their annual Christmas concert last week for
students, family, friends, and faculty and
staff. It was a a beautiful way to center all in
the BC High community as we approach
Christmas.

As we near Christmas, the BC High Advancement Office wishes all of our alumni and
their families a wonderful holiday season and a Happy New Year. Our alumni serve a key
role in the advancement of the BC High mission and the formation of our students. There

are many ways to become involved at BC High whether that be through volunteering
through the Centers of Excellence, hosting a student for an internship, or making a gift to

the Annual fund, etc. If you are looking to get involved, please do not hesitate to reach
out to the alumni office.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

Click Here to View Pictures

National Honor Society

Last month, 132 BC High students were
inducted into the National Honor Society.
The National Honor Society is one of the
oldest, largest, and most widely recognized
co-curricular student organizations in the
country. Congratulations to all of the Juniors
and Seniors who were inducted this year for
their hard work, perserverance, and
willingness to lead inside and outside the
classroom!

Click Here to View Pictures
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Click Here to View Pictures

Thanksgiving Food Drive

Before departing for the Thanksgiving
holiday, the Office of Ignation Identity &
Formation (Campus Ministry) collected
canned fruits, canned vegetables, and other
non-perishable food items for the annual BC
High Thanksgiving Food drive. All items
were then distributed to over 300 local
families in need to help them celebrate
Thanksgiving, a true symbol of the BC High
mission at work!

Please join us on Friday, January 12, as we
celebrate Martin Luther King Jr. Day with a
prayer service as a community. A reception
with coffee and pastries will take place before
the prayer service at 7:30 AM.

We are honored to welcome Reverend
Nontombi Naomi Tutu, a race and gender
justice advocate and daughter of Archbishop
Desmond Tutu as our guest speaker for the
Prayer Service. We’ll also be joined by gospel
singer, Alexis Benoit and Christian hip-hop
artist, Caleb McCoy.

If you have any questions, please reach out to
Dr. Dennis Hill, Director of the Imago Dei
Center for DEI, dhill@bchigh.edu.

Register Here

Register Here!
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https://www.bchigh.edu/events/mlk-service?bblinkid=274822796&bbemailid=51237320&bbejrid=-1419020418
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Please join President Grace Cotter Regan and members of the Advancement Team for a
welcome back luncheon to kick off the new year! Come visit old teachers, tour campus, and

catch up with friends, teammates, and classmates. We look forward to having you back on the
Boulevard!

Register Here

https://www.bchigh.edu/events/ya-holiday-luncheon?bblinkid=274822800&bbemailid=51237320&bbejrid=-1419020418
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Golden Jubilee Reunion: Class of 1974

The Reunion Committee is hard at
work planning a special time for you to join
your fellow classmates to share stories of

life
after BC High. Find out more about the
festivities and RSVP below. 

Have questions? Reach out to Jack Vaughan
'18 at jvaughan@bchigh.edu. 

Learn More & Register Here

Register Here

Grand Reunion

With a return to an evening format on
Commencement Weekend 2024
and enhanced opportunities to connect with
current students, former faculty, and fellow
Eagles, you won't want to miss your BC High
Reunion! Click the link below to check out
our Grand Reunion website with all the
information you need about your BC High
Reunion! 

https://www.bchigh.edu/50th-reunion
https://www.bchigh.edu/grand-reunion?bblinkid=274822801&bbemailid=51237320&bbejrid=-1419020418
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                 Naples Alumni Reception

Join President Grace Cotter Regan P’12, Fr.
Don MacMillan S.J. '60, your fellow BC High
Alumni, and members of our Advancement
Team for a mass and lunch at the Inn on
Fifth in Naples, FL!

If you have any questions, please reach out to
Jack Vaughan ’18, Assistant Director of
Alumni Engagement, at jvaughan@bchigh.edu. 

New York City Alumni Reception

Join President Grace Cotter Regan, Mr.
Charles Shaw, your fellow alumni, and
members of the BC High Advancement Team
for a reception at the East Coast Provincial
Office Conference Center and Gardens.

If you have any questions, please reach out to
Jack Vaughan ’18, Assistant Director of
Alumni Engagement, at jvaughan@bchigh.edu.

 

Register Here

Washington, D.C. Alumni Reception 

Join President Grace Cotter Regan P’12, your
fellow alumni, and members of BC High’s
Advancement Team for a reception at the
Reed Residence at Georgetown University!
If you have any questions, please reach out to
Jack Vaughan ’18, Assistant Director of
Alumni Engagement, at jvaughan@bchigh.edu.

Register Here

Register Here

mailto:jvaughan@bchigh.edu
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/d4edCDkVxLHkB61sDy2nr?domain=bbox.blackbaudhosting.com
mailto:jvaughan@bchigh.edu
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https://www.bchigh.edu/events/naples-alumni-mass-and-luncheon
https://www.bchigh.edu/events/washington-d-c-alumni-reception
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Nominate an Alumnus

Click Here for BCHVAN Photos

Click Here for Golden Eagles Photos

Over the past two months, the Advancement Office has hosted several alumni events
including the BC High Veteran's Association Network (BCHVAN) Concert & Breakfast,
the Golden Eagles Reunion, and the Black and Latino Student Union (BLSU) Alumni
Reunion. Thank you to all the alumni who were able to join us for these events. Below, you
will be able to access the photos from each respective event.

The St. Ignatius Award, BC High’s highest
honor, was established in 1990 and
acknowledges those who have exemplified
high moral character and selflessly served
the community. Nearly 100 alumni have
received the award since its inception and
are nominated by their fellow alumni
answering the questions What is an example
of the nominee’s pursuit of "doing all things
for the Greater Glory of God" and how has
this person shown a "commitment to serve
God and His people" through actions?"

The recipients will be honored at a
ceremony with the BC High community on
Thursday, April 25, 2024.

Click Here for BLSU Reunion Photos

https://www.bchigh.edu/award-nominations?bblinkid=274822795&bbemailid=51237320&bbejrid=-1419020418
https://www.flickr.com/photos/bchigh/albums/72177720313353217/with/53395982944
https://www.flickr.com/photos/bchigh/albums/72177720313044222/
https://www.flickr.com/photos/bchigh/albums/72177720313337303/


Page 7 of 8

Ryan Shea '16 made his NHL debut for the
Pittsburgh Penguins last month! Ryan played
three seasons at BC High before playing for
the Youngstown Phantoms of the USHL.
After his time in the USHL, Shea was drafted
by the Chicago Blackhawks in the fourth
round of the 2015 NHL Draft. He then went
on to play at Northeastern University, where
he captained the team his Senior year.
Congratulations to Ryan on all his success!

Congratulations to alumnus, Jamil Davis '19,
who was recently awarded the 2023-2024
Fulbright English Teaching Asssistant
Scholarship. Jamil will move to San Pedro
Sula, Honduras where he will be teaching
English for a local high school. After BC
High, Jamil attended Holy Cross where he
graduated in the Spring of 2023. The English
Department at BC High has been lucky to
have had Jamil serving as a substitute
teacher for the past two months.
Congratulations, Jamil!

Ryan Shea '16
Jamil Davis '19

Watch Ryan Talk About His Debut

https://www.youtube.com/watch?reload=9&v=8W-zr_dFLMM&bblinkid=274822812&bbemailid=51237320&bbejrid=-1419020418
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Become a BC Hire Host Employer!

Many of our students and young alumni are searching for
jobs and internship opportunities. If you or your classmates
have employment opportunities for our young men, please

reach out to Kenny Delino '16 at kdelino@bchigh.edu to
inquire about our BC Hire program.
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